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Old Business: 

Ç The Chair is again requesting an Excel spreadsheet with names, departments, and locations of 
excluded staff members to include Contingent II be forwarded to him so labels can be 
generated for the CUSS newsletter distribution. 

Ç At the June meeting the following CUSS members were elected: 
 

Joe Hill, Chair 
Bill Crockett, Vice Chair 
Mary Reed, Secretary 
Roy Ross, Ex Officio Past Chair  
 

New Business: 
Ç The Chair called for Member at Large nominations for the Executive Committee.  Two will be 

elected to this position. 
o Motions were made and seconded for the nominations of the following CUSS members 

for this position  
Á Jim Citro 
Á Larry Lauer 
Á Andrew Rein 
Á Judy Lowe 
Á Sam Sibanda 
Á Angie Brickhouse 

 
Report from the Chancellor’s Liaison 

Ç Rosario stressed that we follow-up with the Hu
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mail addresses will be generated so that CUSS Representatives can express USM staff’s concerns to the 
Legislature in Annapolis. 
 
Communications – No Chair 
This Committee will update the CUSS website with new members, may prepare a short BIO on each 
institution in the system, and will be responsible to prepare the CUSS Newsletter for 2005-2006. 
 
The Chair passed out the CUSS Certificates of Recognition to CUSS Representatives serving on CUSS 
during the Academic Year 2004-2005. 
 
CUSS currently has representation for all 13 USM Institutions and the System Office.  It has been at 
least 3 years since we have had Systemwide representation.  
 
A motion was made and seconded that the meeting be adjourned.  
 
The next meeting will be at Salisbury University, on August 16, 2005 at 10:00 a.m.  New 
members are asked to arrive at 9:30 a.m. for the New Members Orientation. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Marie L. Meehan, CUSS Secretary 


